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Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary School  
In Year Application Request 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Thank you for your request for an application form for our School. 
Please complete the form below and return to us.  Applications will be acknowledged by email 
where possible.  The next contact from us will be a letter asking if you are still interested in a 
place in our school.  We look forward to meeting you and your child then.  
 
Please note the following supplementary evidence is required with this application. 

• Birth Certificate 

• Baptisimal Certificate 

• Proof of address 

Please complete ALL sections of this form 

Child’s Surname: Forename: 

Male/Female: Date of Birth 

Home Address:  

Post Code: Home Tel No: 

Child’s Place of Birth: Date of Arrival in UK (if not U.K born) 
 

Child’s First Language: Position in Family _________ of ___________ 
 

Child’s Religion: Church of Baptism: 
 

Last School attended (Name of school and dates attended):  

Mother’s Full Name and Address:  
 
 

Father’s Full Name and Address: 
 

Mother’s Mobile No : Father’s Mobile Tel No: 
 

Mother’s Email: Father’s Email: 
 

 

mailto:post@ourlady-inf.slough.sch.uk

